
Chad O’Brien is a partner at Baker Tilly US, LLP and joined the 
FHW Board of Directors in 2017 and in 2021 became its Treasurer.  
 
He earned a Bachelor of Business Administration in Accounting, 
magna cum laude, from the University of Wisconsin–Whitewater. 
 
Chad was first introduced to FHW in 2013, while the organization 
was planning construction for the Clement J. Zablocki VA Medical 
Center Fisher House. Representatives from the Board met with him 

to discuss its mission, fundraising efforts, sponsorships and the FHW annual golf outing. 
Learning about the mission was powerful and Chad knew he needed to be a part of 
FHW movement. The passion and energy of the mission was overwhelming.  
 
Coming from a long line of veterans, Chad acknowledges the personal sacrifices that 
each veteran and their families have made to serve and protect our country. It is in that 
same spirit of service that he volunteers his time with a commitment to serve our military 
men, women, and their families. Chad continues to be humbled by the experiences and 
stories shared at FHW meetings and events. 
 


